
Fraud – No Tolerance – August 16, 2023 

 

We at Fairfield County have a NO TOLERANCE for fraud; however, we have a HIGH 
TOLERANCE for communication. 

 

Talking about fraud doesn’t mean there is fraud.   

 

Voice your concerns with your supervisor or others that you are comfortable speaking to.  If 
this is not an option, you can always reach out to our office or the Auditor of State’s office 
at:   

https://ohioauditor.gov/fraud/default.html 

 

Our brand is Excellence and it is because of each one of you! 

 

https://ohioauditor.gov/fraud/default.html

